Meeting Update to CAC, October 18, 2017

Unified Enrollment Community Advisory Team, October 3, 2017

The Choices window is now open! October 2 - November 9.

This year the following programs are available through UE: Magnets, Dual Language and Permits With Transportation. Applications can be handled online or on paper — Choices booklets are here at PCS, at most school sites, and at all City libraries. They are available in multiple languages.

Enrollment in SAS programs will begin online on November 1, with an extended application window through the end of March 2018. SAS permits will also be available at school sites this year, but next year these will all be handled through Unified Enrollment.

The advisory team is developing plans related to Community Outreach, Data Analysis (tracking enrollment trends per region, to ensure equity) and refining the School Search Tool itself so it is parent-friendly. (The tool is still in development).

Welcome Centers are being established at all Local Districts, and Parent Center staff and Community Representatives are being trained to help parents sign up.

Would your school or community group be interested in hosting a Community Outreach session? Do you know of any Magnet Faires, Meet the Middle Schools, or similar events between now and November 9?

Do you want to participate on a focus group to test out the new system?

If so, please email Dunia Fernandez at LAUSD's Zones of Choice Office: dunia.fernandez@lausd.net for more information.